
Weekly Message from

North Canaan Elementary School
Thursday, April 14, 2022

Click on the blue underlined links.

The school will be closed tomorrow
for the start of Spring Recess.

Students return to school
on Monday, April 25th.

AHA Summer Registration: Click the link to register now for Summer AHA.  Registration is limited.

Kindergarten Registration: If your child was born in 2017, click the blue link for more information
regarding Kindergarten Registration.  We are scheduling appointments for the May 13th and May 16th
registration dates.

Incoming 5th and 6th-grade students and families: Reserve the evening of May 12th on your calendar.
Click here to learn about two presentations we are planning.

Library News: We are still hoping for a few additional responses to the survey that will help us to ensure
the library is meeting the needs of your children: https://forms.gle/XzeFzPLXoQQiqmBL6.

Walk, Bike & Roll to School: Save the morning of Wednesday,
May 4th, if you want to join this event.

Update to 8th Grade Graduation: Graduation will begin at 7 pm on Wednesday, June 15th.  We will hold
the ceremony outdoors unless it rains.

Brooker Dental will be back this year to offer free dental work. Please fill out the following forms if you
would like your child to participate: Dental Care Program Enrollment (English) or Dental Care Program
Enrollment (Spanish).

Sharon Playhouse Spring 2022 Classes: Click the link to learn about the offerings available this spring at
Sharon Playhouse.

Challenger Soccer: Challenger Sports is excited to partner with Sharon Recreation this summer for our
2022 International Camp the week of June 27 - July 1. With our International Coaches returning for the first
time since 2019, registration is filling quickly and we want you to join us! Click the link to register and
confirm your spot. https://challenger.configio.com/pd/232851/sharon-recreation

Regional Recreation Gymnastics/Tumbling: Click the link for more information.

Be well,
Dr. Roy
NCES Principal
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